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NOTICE 

Commencement of   B.COM AND BCA Classes for 2nd, 4th, and 6th Semesters  

We are pleased to announce that classes for the B.COM AND BCA 2nd, 4th, and 6th semesters 

will commence from January 24, 2025. As we embark on this new semester, we expect all 

students to attend classes regularly, punctually, and with enthusiasm.  

The class timetable will be displayed on the college notice board and website 

(https://ssdclgbnl.com/) for your reference. We encourage you to plan your schedule 

accordingly and make the most of this semester.  
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